
New Marlborough Town LibraryTrustees Meeting- November L6,2OL7

Brian called the meeting to order with all present.

The minutes were accepted.

The bussing for the library programs will continue. The white "marshmallow" buses will continue to
transport for Friday visits and the regular buses will transport children for after school programs.

The pie sale will be held on Saturday.

Debbie reported that five students are attending the homework study program. She will send a survey

to parents and teachers prior to the Christmas break to review the program.

The new computers have been ordered.

Jose Herutes will install the snow wall and do some carpentry at the library.

The Halloween Party was successful.

A new panel has been received forthe damaged DVD rack.

The first half day program went well. The number may be reduced to 15.

A schoolvacation program, Pizza and Bingo, is planned for December 27 at 5:30 pm.

State Aid has been approved for the amount of S1270.08.

The Town Building lnspector will be asked to assess the library needs for short term and long term

capital expenses.

We agreed to send a $25 donation for the Legislative Breakfast to be held in North Adams.

Brian signed the Annual Report of the Goodness Trust.

The next meeting will be held December 11at 8:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitted, Claudette Callahan


